
Alloway Township Environmental Commission 
Regular Monthly Meeting June 10, 2013 

 
 
Attendees:  Joe Ingerson Mahar, Autumn Angelus, Marilyn Patterson, Anne Sullivan, Frank Ponti and Craig 
Kane 
 
Absent:  Chris Gilbert 
 
Marilyn brought in the story board that she used for the Alloway School Ice Cream Social.  It depicts some of 
the wildlife found in Alloway Township.  It was decided to ask the Township to display it somewhere in the 
building for the next month.  Marilyn and Autumn said that the display went over well with both children 
and adults. 
 
Joe discussed the visit of the newest representative of the Littoral Society.  He was visiting just to meet the 
various Environmental Commissions. 
 
There were no minutes taken at the May Meeting. 
 
We discussed whether the EC can get a copy of the DEP Dam Inspection Report.  Anne will try to secure a 
copy. 
 
The April Minutes were approved with changes. 
 
Last month Anne applied for a grant from ANJEC.  We did not receive the grant but learned a lot about the 
process and what types of things were approved. 
 
Lou Joyce, County Planner also applied for a grant to create trails in Fenwick Grove Park.  He was also 
turned down. 
 
Joe talked about his work related visit to Mount Cumberland, also known as the Cumberland County 
Landfill.  He was setting up pheromone traps for the Pepper weevil.  He said he received a great welcome 
and a complete tour of the facility. 
 
Recreation Committee:  No minutes are available from the Recreation Committee. 
 
Ag.  Committee:  No minutes available. 
 
Planning Board:  Bill Peacock, Rt. 635-456 Friesburg-Aldine Road wants a minor subdivision.  He wants to 
break his 19.26 acre lot into two lots. 
 
We reviewed 14 essays and posters to determine the winners of the Environmental Commission Award.  
Numbers 29 and 26 were the winners. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 
 


